




Dear Senator/Representative  xxxxx :
I am sending you this letter to express my concern over current water levels on the Great Lakes.  I know that we have received substantial high-water supplies that have pushed up lake levels.  However, I am concerned about the lack of action on the part of our national leadership to reduce these levels through existing methods such as reducing inflows into Lake Superior from the Long Lac-Ogoki Diversion and increasing outflows through the Lake Michigan Diversion at Chicago.  I understand that using these diversion canals will only reduce extreme levels in a moderate amount, but we need any help that we can get now!  We want all options to be implemented.
I ask you to sign on letters being compiled by Senators Stabenow and Peters to formally request the U.S. State Department and the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers to work towards implementing these two fixes immediately.  Furthermore, we want the International Joint Commission to establish an international working committee that includes riparian representatives to assess changes that have been occurring in the St. Clair – Detroit River system.  We need these agencies to focus their attention on ensuring that the Great Lakes – St. Lawrence River system is more resilient to climate extremes over the remainder of this century.  Our Great Lakes need this emphasis today.
Sincerely,

